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Congratulations to two of our dedicated staff members for being awarded 'Employees of the Month' in October here at

Woodstock Residential Care Home.

Care Assistant Ashleigh received recognition for always showing willingness to improve in her job role, and Senior Recreation and

Well-Being Lead Marina was commended for booking and overseeing all our family visits.

Both were presented with a bunch of roses and special certificate from our Manager Nicola, for all their hard work.

Well done ladies for your commitment and enthusiasm.

 

 


